
FIRST LADIES’ LUNCHEON 

We are excited to announce our first monthly luncheon for the ladies. 

When      Thursday July 21, 2022 

Where     Riverside Hideaway, 1 Mill Street, Coldwater 

Time        restaurant opens at noon, lunch set for 12:30 

What you need to know 

The restaurant sits beside the Coldwater River and has delightful grounds to 

walk around.  Enjoy a walk through the village before or after lunch and see the 

unique shopping that Coldwater has to offer.  

We are booked for the patio area which is totally covered by a tent, so we can 

enjoy the outdoors come rain or shine. 

To see the menu please visit: Riversidehideaway.ca 

There is something there for everyone. 

If you can’t access the menu please let me know and I will send you pictures of 

it. 

We are accepting reservations for up to 20 ladies to start with.  The restaurant 

would appreciate knowing our menu choices in advance to facilitate their 

kitchen preparation. I will be asking for your choices on the weekend prior. 

Should you not want to ‘order’ in advance that is your option. 

To confirm your spot please send a deposit of $ 10.00 by e- transfer to 

elaineproudfoot@gmail.com 

Please note: Some of you may want to carpool to the restaurant. I cannot share 

your email with others without your specific consent. Therefore if you want to 

know who else is attending and arrange carpooling- when you send me the 

deposit please add a note giving me permission to share your email with other 

registrants. 

Looking forward to getting this event started. 

Please reply to this email directly at 

elaineproudfoot@gmail.com  You can also reply directly to this email. 
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